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Spelling

Today we received some 

new leveled spelling lists.  

Spelling time is still a work in 

progress. All spelling 

homework and spell checks 

will be due next week.  

Please remember to practice 

sorting and spelling your 

child’s new words with 

them.  Spelling checks will be 

on the dates listed below.  

Spelling Homework is due 

on the same day. 

Red Group – 12/12/18

Green Group – 12/13/18

Yellow Group – 12/14/18

Writing- This week we will begin 

working on writing some 

nonfiction pieces

Reading- We will be comparing and 

contrasting using several different 

versions of The Gingerbread Man. 

Math- We will be working on 

double digit addition with 

regrouping.

Content- We finished our unit on 

Native Americans.  We are 

beginning a new unit on landforms.

*Please feel free to continue to send in a daily snack and 
water bottle with your child.  Donated snacks are 
appreciated!

*Our last full week of school in December will be a fun 
one.  More information will be coming home soon.

*There will be no school December 21st–January 8th in 
honor of Christmas Break. 


